
Monday, 17th July 2023 
 

Grand Central Hall Returns as Venue for Liverpool's 
International Beatleweek Festival 2023 

 
Liverpool's iconic Grand Central Hall, after a prolonged closure, is set to make a highly 
anticipated return as the venue for 'A Tribute to Liverpool Institute' show during the city's 
renowned International Beatleweek festival 2023. Scheduled to take place on Monday, 
August 28th, the show had originally been planned for the Shankly Hotel Rooftop but has 
now found a new home due to unforeseen circumstances. 
 
Grand Central Hall, known for its historic significance and ornate architecture, has been a 
beloved venue among IBW festival goers for numerous years, renowned for its unique 
atmosphere. It is the ideal location to host the Monday evening headline show, which pays 
homage to two celebrated musicians who attended the Liverpool Institute for Boys (now 
LIPA): Paul McCartney and George Harrison. 
 
Attendees will have the pleasure of enjoying the music of Solo Paul McCartney, performed 
by Tony Coburn's 'Pure McCartney' band, who are well-known for their incredible 
performances at the Cavern Club. Additionally, the show will feature the captivating music 
of George Harrison, brought to life by Gavin Pring (The Fab Four) and his talented band. 
 
The change in venue has also brought about an increase in capacity, allowing for more 
music enthusiasts to join the festivities. Additional tickets are now available for general 
admission, providing an opportunity for even more fans to experience this extraordinary 
event. 
 
To secure your spot and be part of this unforgettable night, make sure to purchase your 
tickets promptly. Visit internationalbeatleweek.com for more information and to purchase 
tickets for the 'A Tribute to Liverpool Institute' show at Grand Central Hall. Doors open 7pm, 
tickets £25.  
 
Liverpool's International Beatleweek festival continues to be a cherished celebration of the 
city's rich musical heritage, and the return of Grand Central Hall adds to the excitement and 
anticipation surrounding this year's event. Don't miss out on this incredible opportunity to 
immerse yourself in the magic of the Beatles' hometown and experience the iconic music 
that has left an indelible mark on the world. 
 
For further information about the International Beatleweek festival and its lineup of events, 
please visit www.internationalbeatleweek.com . Get ready to celebrate the spirit of 
Liverpool and the enduring legacy of the Beatles at the Grand Central Hall on August 28th! 

https://www.internationalbeatleweek.com/events/shankly/
http://www.internationalbeatleweek.com/

